Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 4:57 PM
To: Victoria Mejia; Amy Ow

Cc: Steve Monowitz

Subject: PLN2006-00357/ SWCA Contract

Hi Victoria and Amy,

FYI - Regarding the contract with SWCA, Chamberlain has now paid up what has been charged by SWCA and provided an
additional $5,000 for future monitoring.

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849



